Resale of Society Volumes

The Society has recently received a request from the personal representatives of a deceased member to accept that member’s collection of Society publications with a view to resale. Regrettably we cannot accede to this request. We have no storage facility of our own and the cost of storing the society’s own back stock exceeds the annual revenue derived from the sale of back volumes.
What the Society can do in an effort to help in these circumstances is to make it known via its website that volumes are available for sale and put prospective purchasers in touch with vendors to arrange an appropriate transaction.
